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Meghraj Group Chairman, Vipin M. P. Shah and family attended the celebrations for

the 65th anniversary of the M. P. Shah Medical College in Jamnagar, established

by our founder M. P. Shah.

The 'Mega Reunion 2020’ of Alumni of the M. P. Shah Medical College took place on

10-12 January 2020.

The idea of this event was to bring together doctors that had graduated from the

College from across the globe. Various activities were planned including knowledge

sharing sessions, a cultural event, gala dinner and live music performance.

12,000 doctors have qualified from the M. P. Shah Medical College over the last 65

years. Meghraj Group Chairman, Vipin M. P. Shah addressed the doctors present.

M. P. Shah bust is proudly displayed outside the M. P. Shah Medical College, in

Jamnagar, Gujarat, India.


